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DeColores, 

 

This past Tuesday Night the Orlando English Speaking Cursillo Secretariat held 

our monthly meeting.  During that meeting we had a long and detailed conversation 

regarding the path to follow to achieve that mission during this turbulent time. We 

discussed the pros and cons of proceeding or waiting to hold the upcoming Three-Day 

Retreats.  We reviewed the Cursillo movements status around the world.  We discussed 

the potential risks versus rewards, Our call to evangelize, The trends and predictions of 

the medical community, The quality and quantity of facts known regarding the variants, 

The willingness of team and candidates to participate at this time, and The legalities and 

logistics for the team, the candidates, and the movement.  At the end of that discussion, 

we decided it would be best to postpone the Fall Cursillo weekends until the Spring.  This 

decision was not made lightly, and I know and trust the Holy Spirit guided our hearts and 

our discussion! 

We have asked Jeff Strobel and Heidi Lott to remain on the docket as Rector and 

Rectora for Men’s #104 and Women’s #112.  The new dates for these 3-Day Cursillo 

events will be March 10 – 13, 2022 and March 24 – 27, 2022 respectively. 

Please continue to pray for Jeff and Heidi and their teams as well as all the 

candidates and potential candidates out there. 

Much Love and prayers to all current and future Cursillistas. 

 

Your Brother in Christ, 

 

Dennis Lobmeyer, Lay Director. 

Orlando Cursillo, English 

 

 

 

 

       

         

 

 

 


